
 

 

Date: 09-26-2024 

 

To: Federal Communications Commission, 7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046, USA 

Attn: Reviewing Engineer 

Label Letter, FCC ID: 2APUBWP400 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Itamar Medical Ltd. hereby declares that the product and the label are too 
small to include the statement specified in 47 CFR Part 15 Sub-part A, 
Section 15.19 (a) (3). 

Under the provisions of 47 CFR Part 15 Sub-part A, Section 15.19 (a) (5), this 
statement appears in a prominent location in the user manual. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Name: Itay Gur-Arie 

 

Title: Sr. Project Manager  

Docusign Envelope ID: FEB6143C-474C-463A-8506-30B51FE290C0
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